



Edgcumbe Avenue, Newquay, Cornwall TR7 2NL Tel: 01637 874543

njasecretary@nja.celtrust.org www.newquayjunior.net

Headteacher: Tania Findlay MBE

7th October 2025

Dear Parents and Carers of 6AC,

I am writing to let you know that Mrs Clark will be absent from school for the time being. During her absence, the class will be taught by Mrs Jane Dewsnap, an experienced Year 6 teacher who is already well known to many of our pupils and staff.

Mrs Dewsnap will work closely with Assistant Head, Mr Doble, and the Year 6 team to ensure that learning continues seamlessly and that the children remain supported both academically and pastorally. We know consistency is important, and I am confident that 6AC will continue to thrive under her care.

As a result of this change, the 6AC Parents' Evening on the 14th and 16th of October will be rescheduled: we will confirm the new dates after half term.

Thank you for your understanding and continued support. Should you have any questions relating to your child's learning, please contact the school office in the usual way.

Yours sincerely,

Tania Findlay MBE Headteacher

Jama findlar